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Meet the Teacher 

We are looking forward to hosting our 2022 ‘Meet 
the Teacher’ sessions online next week. K-2 
families will be held on Tuesday 1st March and 3-6 
families will be held on Thursday 3rd March.  These sessions will be held 
on Zoom or via a phone call with the teacher. A note with more 
information has been placed on our school App and Seesaw. If you need 
assistance with booking a time then please call our school office.  

 

COVID - Smart 

This week we communicated to families about the RAT 

distributions for the remainder of the term. We are 

now moving into symptomatic testing. This means that 

all children at Lansvale PS will receive 8 tests per child 

to be used if children are displaying any covid-19 

symptoms. These RATs have been sent home with the 

oldest child.  

We also continue to implement our COVID-Smart measures at school 

which include vaccinations, physical distancing where possible, maximised 

fresh air flow through natural ventilation, continued good hand hygiene 

practices and enhanced cleaning. 

 

Marvellous Moments with Mrs Karam  

I am thrilled to be starting the Marvellous Moments with Mrs Karam next 

week. Every fortnight I will visit at least 2 classes in our school. During my  
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Principal’s Message...continued 

visit I will work with children, team-teach or observe 

fabulous learning. Each fortnight I will share my photos 

and experiences with our community in the newsletter. 

Look out for photos in the Week 7 Newsletter.  

 

Congratulations to Aida!  

Last year Aida H participated in the ICAS Spelling Bee and was awarded a 

medal for her outstanding achievement. This medal arrived last week and I 

was so proud to present it to her in front of Year 4. Congratulations Aida 

we are very proud of you!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance – Getting to school on time  

This week our Positive Behaviour for Learning (PBL) focus is getting 

students to school on time. We want all of our children to be at school 

between 8:30am and 9am. Learning begins in the classrooms from 9am 

and when children are late they are missing important learning time.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a great fortnight,  

 

Mrs Laura Karam 

R/Principal  
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It has been a great start to the preschool year! 
We can’t believe the children have attended 
their first full week of preschool. The children 
are learning routine and expectations while 
building new friendships with their classmates. 
Although it has only been a few weeks of 
preschool, the children have engaged in lots of 
rich learning experiences such as activities that 
allows the children to further develop their fine 
motor skills, numeracy and learning self 
regulation.  

Ms Sally will be joining the preschool every Tuesday. She will be taking both 
Preschool Red and Preschool Blue while Ms Tida and Ms Elisa are on RFF. Ms Sally 
has been working with primary children for 5 years and has a keen interest in 
working with preschool aged children. Ms Sally has 3 beautiful girls of her own 
and enjoys watching the magic within the children develop. 

Numeracy Professional Learning 
This week our preschool team engaged in professional learning with our APC&I to 
explore how we can  support children’s numeracy development. We want our 
children to have the ability to recognise and apply maths concepts in all areas of life. 
Everyday activities like counting, looking at shapes, and talking about sizes can help 
children develop early numeracy and maths skills.  We will continue to engage in this 
professional learning  every fortnight and can’t wait to share our learnings  with our 
children and families. 
 

 

Preschool Newsletter - Week 5 

A few friendly reminders 

• Drop off will be at the Lansdowne Rd gate. The teachers will sign the children in, parents will not be allowed to   
enter the preschool premises. Pick up will be from 2:30 at the Lansdowne Rd gate and staff will walk the children 
down to you. 

• Please ensure your child has a hat at school everyday 

• Children are allowed water and white milk only  

• Ensure your child has a healthy lunch and snack in their lunchbox everyday 

• A change of clothes inside your child’s bag in case they need to be changed. 

• Connect your child’s seesaw 

• Label all of your child’s clothing, lunch boxes and water bottles.  
 

Here are some links to some numeracy activities you may like to do with your child at home. 
•  https://www.dss.gov.au/sites/default/files/documents/05_2015/ed13-

0077_ec_literacy_and_numeracy_building_good_practice_resources_booklet_acc.pdf 

• https://raisingchildren.net.au/babies/play-learning/learning-ideas/early-numeracy 

• http://www.earlychildhoodaustralia.org.au/our-publications/everyday-learning-series/everyday-learning-
index/2014-issues/everyday-learning-maths-numeracy/ 

https://www.dss.gov.au/sites/default/files/documents/05_2015/ed13-0077_ec_literacy_and_numeracy_building_good_practice_resources_booklet_acc.pdf
https://www.dss.gov.au/sites/default/files/documents/05_2015/ed13-0077_ec_literacy_and_numeracy_building_good_practice_resources_booklet_acc.pdf
https://raisingchildren.net.au/babies/play-learning/learning-ideas/early-numeracy
http://www.earlychildhoodaustralia.org.au/our-publications/everyday-learning-series/everyday-learning-index/2014-issues/everyday-learning-maths-numeracy/
http://www.earlychildhoodaustralia.org.au/our-publications/everyday-learning-series/everyday-learning-index/2014-issues/everyday-learning-maths-numeracy/














 

To order online please visit: 

www.flexischools.com.au 

or 

download the Flexischools app on your iOS 

or Andriod device. 

 

http://www.flexischools.com.au
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